WOKINGHAM COPY.

l4th January, 1942,
Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 23rd ultimo
respecting the steamer "MARI II", I have to point out
that your report on this case has not yet come to hand,
and I shall be glad to receive the same without further
delay.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,
The Surveyors,

PLYXMOUTH. Clerk to.-the. .,
Clausifieatiqn Comm!kbbe.




